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Addendum No. 1 
November 30, 2022 
 
Several questions have been asked regarding the above referenced RFQ.  Below is a list of questions and 
their associated responses pertinent to all consultants.  Thank you for your continued interest in the 
project. 
 

 
Question 1: Will the short list function as a pool from which firms will be engaged for negotiations on 

a project-by-project basis?  
  
Response: Yes.   
 

 
Question 2: If so, how long will firms be kept on a short list?  Will there be another solicitation for the 

next calendar year? 

 
Response: Consultants selected during this process will remain on this active list for 3-5 years.  At 

this time, there are no additional solicitations planned for the next calendar year. 
 

 
Question 3: How many firms will be chosen for the short list?  
 

Response: This has not been determined, but likely 5-6 firms. 
 

 
Question 4: Will there be separate RFQ’s released for other future park planning / design projects in 

addition to this RFQ, or will consultants for future projects be chosen from this pool only? 

 
Response: The county reserves the right to issue future RFQ’s based on the project scope. 
 

 
End of Addendum No. 1 


